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August 2022 

        Upcoming News  
 

• Sept. 28th & 29th- NSEC will be 

having our picture day. More info to 

come so watch your emails!!!  

 

• New classroom transition letters 

will be sent home stating your 

child’s room assignment and 

teachers. New classroom 

assignments will start the week of 

August 22nd unless otherwise 

specified. If you have any 

questions, please see/email Ms. 

Mary, or Ms. Kristin 

mary@naturesscholars.com 

kristin@naturesscholars.com 

 

• EXCITING NEWS AROUND THE 

CENTER! We are getting new 

flooring! They will begin laying it on 

Monday Aug. 1st. Please pardon our 

dust and have patience with our 

progress! The outcome is going to 

be GORGEOUS!  

 

• Scholastic will be starting back up 

in September!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

 
August 2nd -Frontiers/Rangers 

And OG field trip to Silver Lake Beach. 

Bus leaves at 9:30 and returns at 3:30 

 

August 17th- Harrison & Richmond first 

day of school.  

 

August 18th- Last day of summer session 

for NSEC  

 

August 19th- NSEC Closed for Inservice 

Day  

 

August 23rd- Johnsburg first day of 

school.  

 

August 29th – First day of Ranger’s Pre-K.  

 

September 2nd- No school for Harrison & 

Richmond Early Release 

 

September 5th – Labor Day NSEC Closed 

Thank You  
As this summer ends, we want to 
thank Ms. Maddie, Ms. Becky, Ms. 
Rebecca, Ms. Braiden, Ms. Linda, 
& Ms. Grace for their extra special 
summer help they were able to 
provide to us the last few months. 
Good luck to all of them in their 
future endeavors! We will miss 
you all! 
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Communication is Key 

 
With the school year coming up and 

everyone attending different schools, we can’t 

stress enough how important it is for parents to 

communicate with us any important 

information that would possibly affect us (i.e., 

before and after school changes, making sure 

you communicate with the bus that your 

child’s transportation needs to and from NSEC, 

contact us if you child won’t be riding in our 

van transportation or need to add them to the 

van for a day,  

  

Communication is Key 

 
With the school year coming up and 

everyone attending different schools, we 

can’t stress enough how important it is for 

parents to communicate with us any 

important information that would possibly 

affect us (i.e., before and after school 

changes, making sure you communicate 

with the bus that your child’s transportation 

needs to and from NSEC, contact us if your 

child won’t be needing transportation in our 

van for those at Harrison or Richmond 

disdricts, any before or after school activities 

your child is involved in and won’t be in 

attendance, and any other changes that we 

would need to know).  

 

Also, if you know if your child is going 

to be absent, please let us know via phone 

or email. We really want communication to 

be a priority so that we can continue to 

provide the best possible care for your child. 

Let’s make this school year great!                                                                                                                                                                        

 

WELCOME PRE-K CLASS OF 2022!! 
 

We are SO excited to have all of you join our NSEC 

family. Our first day of PreK is August 29th! Please know that 

we have emailed out a calendar to all the PreK families that 

have enrolled. Below are just a few dates that the PreK class 

will not be in attendance: 

 

September 5th, 2022 

 

October 10th, 2022 

 

November 3rd, 2022 

 

November 4th, 2022 

 

November 8th, 2022 

 

November 23rd-25th, 2022 

 

December 22nd – January 4th (Winter Break) 

 

January 13th, 2023  

 

January 16th, 2023 

 

February 16th- 20th  

 

March 27th- 31st (Spring Break)  

 

April 7th, 2023 

 

 

We cannot wait to watch all of you bloom through your PreK 

year! If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to call, or email us in the office!  

Back to School Bubble Party is Changing! 

 

Instead of the bubble party on Wednesday August 10th 

we will be having an ice cream/ cotton candy back to 

school bash! We will be having that on Monday August 

8th! If you have any questions, please feel free to call or 

email! 

 

 



 

 

Holiday Closings  
 

Holiday Closings 

 

Friday, August 19th “Staff -in-Service “ 

 

Monday September 5th “Labor Day Holiday” 

 

Thursday November 24th “Thanksgiving Holiday” 

 

Friday November 25th “Thanksgiving Holiday” 

 

Friday December 23rd “Christmas Holiday” 

 

Monday December 26th “Christmas Holiday” 

 

Friday December 30st “New Year’s Holiday” 

 

Monday January 2nd “New Year’s Holiday” 

 

These are the upcoming holidays that we are closed. Please make sure you have 

alternative care.  
 

  Bubble Foam Party!  
 


